
Closing of Municipal Facilities over the Year-end/New Year Period 
 

Various facilities run by the City of Shizuoka will be closed or have altered operating hours during the period 

from Wed 25 December to Tue 7 January. Please confirm exact times with each facility in advance. (Normal 

operation resumes from Wed 8 Jan).  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

City Hall, Ward Offices, Branch Offices, Citizen Service Corners 

Closed: Sat 28 Dec 2024 to Sun 5 Jan 2025 

 

Submission of Notices and Issuance of Permits 

During this period submission of notices regarding the family register (such as marriage, birth, and death 

notices), and issuance of burial and cremation permits will be conducted at the security room of each Ward 

Office (1F west side for Aoi Ward Office, 1F east side for Suruga and Shimizu Ward Offices) and the night duty 

room at Kambara Branch Office. 

 

Suspension of Certificate Issuance Services at Convenience Stores  

Sat 28 Dec, 23:00 to Sat 4 Jan, 06:30 

  

 

Translated by:  

International and Intercultural Affairs Division 

 City of Shizuoka 


